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There’s no place quite like it!






Dear {WRITE IN NAME(S)}, 
Hopefully, this letter finds you well. I’m excited to share with you that I will be serving as part of Camp Hebron’s summer staff this upcoming summer! Camp Hebron is a Christian camp and conference center in Halifax, PA. I will work at Camp from early June through early August! It will be a full summer of learning, service, fun and ministry. I’ll be working alongside other young adults to share the Gospel, build relationships with campers, and connect with families throughout the summer.

I’m excited about this opportunity because {Why did you choose to serve at Camp? What are you hoping to learn or grow in? What impact do you hope your work makes this summer? What experiences do you anticipate being a challenge for you? People who will be interested in donating may want to donate for the benefit of Camp and the campers. However, they are people who are likely more interested in investing in YOU and your experience! Share your heart, hopes and fears with them honestly.}
So, I’m writing to ask if you would partner with me in my work, service, and ministry this summer. Building the Kingdom of God is most effectively done through community. I would value having your help, prayers, and support this summer. There are a few ways that I’d like to invite you to join me this summer:

1. Pray for me, campers, and our staff this summer! Prayer is powerful, effective, and an essential part of our ministry. I’m encouraged by {Insert your favorite verse about prayer. Why is it meaningful to you?} 
2. Make a financial donation to our Summer Staff Support Fund. My goal is to raise {Insert $ Amount} to supplement my summer stipend. Each staff members has the opportunity to raise up to $2000. Additional funds will be allocated to other Summer Staffers. {Speaking to your own financial need is an excellent practice in authenticity and vulnerability.} You can find more information about donating and instructions on the back of this letter.
3. Attend an event at Camp! There’s a wide variety of summer programming for children, teens, and families throughout the summer. There’s still spaces available in nearly all of Camp’s programs! You can find more information at www.camphebron.org/summer.
4. Join us on Friday, {Insert Date} for our Summer Staff Commissioning Service at 7:00 PM. This is a time for family and friends to pray over, celebrate, and excitedly anticipate the work that God will do in and through our staff at Camp! There will be a time for fellowship and refreshments following the service. 
Again, I hope you are doing well. I’m looking forward to connecting with you and sharing more about my summer experience at Camp Hebron! Please, let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
{Closing},
{Handwrite Your Name}
Partner & Connect With Us!
Our mission at Camp Hebron is to cultivate a sanctuary where people connect with God, nature, and each other. Our Summer Staff are vital to that mission and our summer ministry programs. Their time, energy, joy, and investment at Camp provide campers with transformational, Kingdom-building experiences throughout the summer. 
We know that each staff member has made sacrifices to be at Camp. They’ve given up family vacations, technology, and larger paychecks! Though our hope is that each of them experience as much life and joy as they provide for the campers. Serving at Camp equally provides opportunities for staff to grow in their leadership, communication, creativity, and flexibility. It’s a transformational experience for all involved. 

Because we deeply value our staff we’re inviting you to invest in our staff member(s) with a tax-deductible donation to the Summer Staff Support Fund (SSSF). Staff are provided a small stipend, room and board. However, many of our staff have other financial obligations which may make working at Camp difficult—college loans, vehicle expenses, etc. The SSSF is a way to honor their work at Camp and alleviate some of those financial burdens. Each staff member is eligible to receive an additional $2000 via the SSSF. (Funds beyond $2000 be allocated to other staff members.) Please, consider partnering with us by donating prior to September 1st:
How to Donate
Option #1: Donate via Cash, Check or Money Order
Write a check payable to “Camp Hebron.” Include “SSSF” and the staff name(s) on the memo line. Mail cash, checks, or money orders to: 
Attn: Summer Staff Support Fund
957 Camp Hebron Rd 

Halifax, PA 17032

Option #2: Donate Online
1. Go to our website: www.camphebron.org/donate. Click “Donate Here” at the top.

2. Under “Make a Donation” select “Summer Staff Support Fund.”

3. In the “Donation Note” field enter the name of the Summer Staff member you’re supporting.

4. Fill in the required fields and click “Review and Submit Donation.”
How to Connect with our Summer Staff!
Option #1: Send them mail! Letters and packages are always welcome surprises throughout the summer! Send mail to: 
{Staff Member’s Name}, Summer Staff

957 Camp Hebron Rd

Halifax, PA 17032

Option #2: Pray for them! Will you commit to praying for staff members by name each day?
Option #3: Attend the Commissioning Service at 7:00 PM on the last Friday of Staff Orientation. Ask staff for more info!

Option #4: Connect with them! Invite them to a meal or go for a walk together. Ask them about their summer experiences and impactful stories from their time at Camp.
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